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Term 5 Week 2 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

PTA SPRING DISCO

SCOUTS 
AND GUIDES

All of the children and staff from St Edmund’s CofE
Primary School would like to say a great big thank
you to the PTA and DJ Harris for an amazing
Spring Disco. There was lots of dancing, laughter,
eating delicious hotdogs and sweets. 
A further thank you to all of the families that
supported this fundraising event. The PTA raised
over £700 for the school. 
Please see Class Dojo for further PTA events for the
Summer Term. 

Celebrating St George’s Day, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts
and Guides were all invited to wear their uniforms to
school. For many of our children, the celebrations
continued into the weekend where they took part in
their first St George’s Day parade.
These are wonderful opportunies where we continue
to see our children shine their lights outside of school.
If you are interested in finding out more about Scouts,
please see their website www.scouts.org.uk

 

Which promises could you choose to live by?
The parable of the mustard seed Matthew chapter 13 verse 31-32
The Order of the Mustard Seed are a group of Christians who had three promises
that they lived their lives by, being true to Christ, to be kind to others and to take the
gospel (Good News) to the nations. This week the children have been reflecting on
these promises and if they could live their life by one promise, what would it be. 
Many children reflected on how sometimes promises can be hard to keep and they
need a deeper strength to help keep their promises. In many reflections, children
started with ‘I will try’, realising that with support and drawing on their inner strength
they can work towards their promises to live by.

From small things, huge things grow.


